
From: Jarrod Spencer   
Sent: 06 February 2025 10:13 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Re: re S62A/2023/0019 (UTT/23/1583/PINS) Land to the north of Roseacres, between 
Parsonage Road and Smiths Green Lane,  

 
Dear Leanne, 
 
Just to confirm that the applicant is happy to agree to the 'prior to commencement' 
conditions as drafted. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jarrod Spencer 
Planner 
Weston Homes Plc 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 




